
 

 

 

Servicing Bulletin 2024-01 
June 26, 2024 

 

To: All CHFA Single Family Servicers 

From: Liisa Koeper, Assistant Director, Finance 

Subject: VA – Loan Repayment Relief for Borrowers 

 

 

Thank you for your continued assistance in carrying out CHFA’s mission. Please follow VA’s 
direction provided in its Circular 26-24-12 issued on May 29, 2024, including the suggested foreclosure 
moratorium on VA guaranteed loans, as further described in the aforementioned circular. 

 

 
Any questions regarding this Bulletin should be directed to Liisa Koeper at liisa.koeper@chfa.org or 

(860) 571-4226 
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